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Bruce County Women's Institute Rally

1992 Bruce County Rally was held in Bruce Township Community

centre on October 15 1992. with 112 in attendance.
Reports and Greeting were broughtto the meeting. Chairman

for 1992-1993 is Mrs Lorraine McPheron, Secretary-Treasurer
1s Mrs Eleanor McLelland.

1993 Bruce County Rally was held in Paisley United Church
on October 21 1993.Greetings were brought from District
Presidents and Guests. Chairman for 1993-1994 Mrs Anna

Farrow from Bruce Centre Secretary-Treasurer Mrs Marion
Schlorff from Bruce East

1994 Bruce County Rally was held in the Wiarton Propeller
Club with Bruce North as Hostess Reports were given and
greetings from the Quests, Presidents and the Chairman.
Chairman for 1994-95 Mrs Lois Frierburger from Bruce East
Secretary Treasurer Mrs Marion Schlorff from Bruce East.

1995 The Bruce County Rally (40th) was held in Belmore
Oct. 19th. Lois Frieburger of Walkerton presided,
Secretary- Marion Schlorff of Chesley. Winner of the
County Scholarship was Tara Thacker of University of
Guelph, a second year student. A thank you card was
received from her, thanking the Institutes for her award
and the book "History of Bruce”.





